
NYA BUS POLICY 
8.15.19 

 
 

A bus will be provided Monday through Friday to the Newtown Youth Academy 
(NYA).  The NYA bus will begin mid-September (please see the NMS website for 
updated dates) and run through the school year. 
 
The NYA bus procedures are as follows: 
 

● Parent/legal guardian must send in a note giving permission for their child to 
ride the NYA bus.  Parent(s) may send in a blanket note for the entire year 
(I give permission for ____________ to ride the NYA bus whenever 
necessary for the 2019/2020 school year).  This note should be addressed 
to Mrs. Frobey in the C Wing Office. 
 

● The NMS student MUST sign up each day she/he wishes to ride the NYA 
bus by 9:00 each morning.  A clipboard will be available in the C Wing Office.  
This timeframe will be strictly adhered to due to All-Star scheduling. 

 
● Due to overcrowding, only the first 25 students to sign up will be allowed on 

any given day.  If your child is not among the first 25, she/he will be 
instructed to call home to arrange alternative transportation. 

 
● The NYA bus will be bus 27 – first wave – first bus in line (near Queen 

Street) 
 

● The NYA bus will run on scheduled early dismissal days (not early dismissal 
days due to weather conditions when most afternoon activities are 
cancelled). 

 
● Each student must keep their backpack, gym bag, sports equipment, etc. on 

their lap during the ride from NMS to NYA. 
 

Any questions relating to the NYA bus should be directed to Mary Pat Frobey at 
203.426.7638. 
 


